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Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:18 AM

Rules Committee,

Please pass HB2927. Oregon has been ignored in Presidential elections for too long. Electing
the President by popular vote will mean that candidates pay attention to Oregon voters and
the issues we care about. That's why the vast majority of Oregonians support this legislation.
It's the most fair and democratic way to elect the President. Please vote yes.

Mike Wehr
wehr@uoregon.edu
1670 fairmount blvd
eugene, Oregon 97403
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